
Message 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kathy Ares [kares@cityofinglewood.org] 

1/2/2020 10:24:16 AM 
Gordon Anderson [gordon@gandersonassociates.com] 
Automatic reply: IBEC: Collaboration Meeting Conference Call 1-2-2020 

Happy Holidays! 

Please be advised that City Hall is closed the last 2 weeks of December and will reopen on Monday, January 6, 
2019. 

Thank you. 

Kathy Givens 
City of Inglewood 
One Manchester Boulevard, 9th Floor 
Inglewood, CA 90301 
(310) 412-5300 (Phone) 
(310) 412-8788 (Fax) 


